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November 9, 2023 

Canadian Caribbean Association of Halton 
2303 Bridge Road 
Oakville, Ontario L6L 2G6 
 

Dear Members of the Canadian Caribbean Association of Halton, 

I am writing to express the Foundation’s gratitude for your outstanding commitment to 
exemplary and equitable patient care at Oakville Trafalgar Memorial Hospital.  Your 
recent accomplishment of fulfilling a $25,000 pledge, two years ahead of schedule, is 
remarkable and heartwarming.  

The impact of your recent pledge is far reaching. Because of donors like the Canadian 
Caribbean Association of Halton, the hospital is able to provide Continuous Glucose 
Monitors to diabetics who may not have the financial resources or adequate insurance 
to afford this vital blood glucose management tool. Patients across Burlington, Oakville, 
Milton, Georgetown, Mississauga, Hamilton, and Brampton have benefitted from this 
compassionate program. 

For over three decades, the Canadian Caribbean Association of Halton and the Oakville 
Hospital Foundation have developed a partnership rooted in mutual goals and a 
commitment to community wellbeing. Your partnership has made a lasting impact on 
the health and well-being of our community and is an example for other community 
groups to follow.  

We look forward to celebrating the completion of this pledge and sharing the impact of 
your support at the February 1, Black History Month kick-off celebration.  

With sincere gratitude, 

 
Mary McPherson, CFRE 
 
Chief Executive Officer 
Oakville Hospital Foundation 


